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Know Your House Teams

Sports Day is on 22th March 2018. Congratulations to the elected House Captains and %
Vice Captains. We know that you will be great role models for your teams. The colours and ~ ;
team leaders for the House Teams are as follows:

1 Eyreii (Green) - Captains: Ruby & Will Vice Captains: Aimee &Tyler

1 Barkerfi (Red) - Captains: Tash & Caleb Vice Captains: Jorja & Jayden

1 - Captains: Soraya & Tyler Vice Captains: lzzie & Liam

1 Mawson i (Blue) - Captains: Adele & Hayden Vice Captains: Molly, Harrison & Lachy

A Sport &s Dl ge senthongerclasar to the event and will be available on our website.

Sportds Day starts at 9am and finishes wi
Families are encouraged to wear team colours and food and drinks will be available to purchase.

STUDENT REPRESENTATIVE COUNCIL (SRC) 2018
Congratulations to the students listed below who were selected by their peers to act in
leadership roles within the SRC this year.

Yr6/7 -  Jorja & Bayley Yr4/5 - Emma & James / 4
Yr3/4 -  Molly & Toby Yr2/3 - Sienna & Ben é v

The elected school leaders are Tash & Hayden.
All these students will be officially inducted into the SRC at our assembly on Friday 2nd
March.

A big O6thumbs updéd to all the people |listed on t
helping to make Meadows PS such a great place.

Governing Council members will be announced in the next newsletter.
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Meadows Bakery School Lunches Price List

A bakery price list will be sent home next week
From Monday to Thursday students are to bring their order written on the outside of
an envelope (with their name & class) with money enclosed to the office and place it
in the black basket by the front door. At lunchtime they need to come back to the
office to collect. On Fridays, due to the high number of orders, envelopes will be
collected from the classrooms.

Late / Absent Notification Form - If your child is sick or late please either phone the
school (83883216) or fill in the mango coloured slip and return to school with the child.

ool 3 COMMUNICATION
Skoo Bag%?.? At Meadows Primary School we are keen td

Don't forget to download our school's SkoolBag app to

enstre that you are kept n the loop on: make sure you receive all of the informatiof

© School newsletters © Cancellations

@ Notices © Reminders about What 68 happenl

© Events @ ...and more!

PP, st search for ur schoos | Skoolbag is a great way for us to get that

name in the App Store on your

phone and download our app! |nformat|0n to you L
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ROAD SAFETY

It has come to our attention that some students are riding scooters, skateboards and bikes down the
Mawson Road footpaths at great speeds without checking driveways for cars. Please talk to your children
about the importance of wearing helmets and watching out for traffic and pedestrians when riding bikes,
scooters or skateboards.




OSHC NEWS Term 1 Week 3 2018

Meadows OSHC would like to extend a warm welcome to
all new and returning families. We are looking forward to
a new year full of fun activities and spending time with

friends at OSHC.

December 2017 i January 2018 Vacation Care

Meadows OSHC Dec/Jan Vacation Care was busy, full of fun and thankfully not too many extreme hot days.

The OSHC children made a o6wi sh

holidays. We incorporated many
(Ferdinand), hiring Giant Jumping

of excursions,
the childrends i
Castle, inviting

at Hogwarts and Star Wars Shows. Throughout all these wonderful activities it was delightful to see how

adventurous and keen the children were to try new skills such chocolate making or rock climbing at Latitude.

The children also enjoyed a sit down Christmas Dinner, cooking, table tennis, and generally chilling and playing

Lego, cars or dancing and playing board games with friends.
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APRIL VACATION CARE
Thank you families and children for adding your ideas
to the suggestion list for the up and coming April
Vacation Care. The April Vacation Care Program will be
advertised in the next school newsletter, emailed to

OSHC families and also available on the school website.

Remember to book early to avoid
disappointment (  especially for excursions).
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Please book as early so possible as unfortunately ready this

term, we have had to say no to a couple of last minute
bookings due to reaching our full ratio.

Cheers,

Zherie, Dayna, Kayla, Barb, Monica, and Abby
Ph: 427 010 861

Email: oshc.meadows423@schools.sa.edu.au
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